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     17th November 2023 

TOAST 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We will once more be selling toast, raising money for our Year 6 children’s special end of 

year treat. The toast stall will be run by the Year 6 students, on a rota basis supervised by 
an adult. The price remains 20p a slice, however, as we aim to be a cash free school, we 

will this year be selling “Toast Cards” that can be bought via ParentPay. Card’s can be 
purchased for £1.60 (8 pieces of toast). 
 

How the toast card will work: 
 

• Cards can be purchased from Monday to Sunday for the following week. 

• Each Monday all cards purchased by Sunday evening will be delivered to children in 
their classes. 

• Toast will be available to buy on Wednesdays and Fridays (except for the week before 
the Christmas break when toast will be on sale on Wednesday 20th Dec and Thursday 

21st Dec). 

• Each time your child purchases a piece of toast their Toast Card will have a hole 
punched showing a piece of toast has been bought (Toast card shown below). 

• It is each child's responsibility to keep their toast card safe in their class drawer until 
all pieces of toast have been purchased.  

 

 
 

 

 
 

Toast cards will always be available to purchase on ParentPay. However only cards 
purchased by Sunday evening will be delivered to children for the following week.  

The office will not be able to process any further toast cards during the week. 

 
 

Yours sincerely  

Aqueduct Primary School 

Aqueduct Primary School                

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 386210 

 A2175@taw.org.uk 

 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Chair of Governors: Mrs L Aubrey 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 
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